From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 January 2013 13:43
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 12/01780/LB
A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:43 PM on 10 Jan 2013 from rose.todd@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	12/01780/LB

	Address:
	15 High Street Banbury Oxfordshire OX16 5EE 

	Proposal:
	Retention of 1 x externally illuminated fascia sign and 1 x externally illuminated hanging sign. 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Comments Details

	Comments:
	This as a retrospective application. No objections.


